
Subject: Please forward: Last chance to tell GVRD to keep water supply under public control
Date: Tue, 2 Oct 2001 15:27:44 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Last chance to tell GVRD to keep  water supply under public control!

Meeting of the GVRD Water Committee
When:    9 a.m., Fri., Oct. 12, 2001
Where:   North Vancouver Council Chambers
                344 W Queen's Rd., North Vancouver

To speak at the Oct. 12 Water Committee meeting,
contact Catherine Gastaldello at the GVRD:
604 432-6260 (phone) or 604-451-6686 (fax)

Last chance to tell GVRD to keep  water supply under public control.
On Oct. 12, at the meeting of the GVRD Water Committee, the public will
finally get a chance to find out what happened at a secret Sept. 07 meeting
between Ottawa trade officials and Water Committee chairperson Marvin Hunt.
The closed meeting was organized by the Canadian branch of the US
 National Council for Public Private Partnerships, which represents the
American
corporations that want to build and operate a privatized water filtration
plant for the Seymour reservoir.

***After the meeting, Committee chairperson Hunt told reporters the GVRD
might
reverse a June decision to not privatize the filtration plant.

This could be your last opportunity to tell Marvin Hunt, George Puil, Don
Bell and
the GVRD that you do not want to lose control of our public water supply.

For more information on this events and other issues that affect you, call
604 736-7732, or go to  www.spec.bc.ca
Society Promoting Environmental Conservation
2150 Maple Street, Vancouver, B.C. V6J 3T3
phone (604) 736-SPEC,    FAX  (604) 736-7115
e-mail, enviro@spec.bc.ca
web, www.spec.bc.ca
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